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1st April 2020  
 

Dear Families  
 

I met with a group of CEOs from other Multi Academy Trusts and the Director of Education, in a virtual 
meeting this morning. We discussed the coordinated response that is happening across Surrey to support 
everybody.  There is a lot of work going on behind the scenes, with different departments working 
together, to ensure that the response is flexible to the changing needs of our community.     
  
We discussed how different settings can support our critical workers, particularly over the next two weeks 
which would have been the Easter break.  Our Trust is offering SCL activity club in three settings – Hale, 
Grove and Holly Lodge. If you are a critical worker, please do use these facilities by booking through 
SCL.  We are also able to offer this to critical workers with children at other schools in the area.  
 
They are unable to take Nursery children but if you need care for younger children please contact 
us at childcare@kite.academy.  We are working with Woodlands Nursery at Frimley Park hospital who will 
be able to support this childcare over the break.  
 

By us all working together we hope to be able to provide the right support for our community.  
  
Yours sincerely  
  

  

Christine Dickinson  
CEO The Kite Academy Trust  
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